
INDIAN COUNCIL OF AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH 
KRISHI BHAWAN: NEW DELHI 

F.No.GAC-15(1)/2020-Cdn. Dated: 25th September, 2020 

To 

All Directors/ Project Directors of all ICAR Institutes, National Research 
Centres/Project Coordinators/Coordinated Research Projects /ATARIs / 
Bureaux 

Subject Celebration of 150th Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi ji. 

Sir/:Madm, 

The Secretary, Ministry of Culture, Government of India, New Delhi 

vide his D.0. letter No. CM-21024/7/2020-C&M dated 2nd September, 2020 (copy 

enclosed) has requested to plan and organize appropriate events to celebrate the 

two-year long commemoration of 150th Birth Anniversary celebration of Mahatma 
Gandhi Ji, which concludes on 2.10.2020. Accordingly, all the Directors of ICAR 

Institutes are requested to organize one-week program in their Institutes like 

Painting Competition, Quiz Competition, Essay Competition, Seminar/Workshop/ 
Lecture etc. on Gandhian Philosophy. 
prescribed by MHA in connection with COVID-19 virus may be followed. Video 

coverage of the events may be sent to the Council at vincentt.icar@nic.in/ 

Surnirawat.icar@nic.in, for forwarding the same to the Ministry of Culture. 

While organizing such programs, SOP 

Yours faithfully, 

(Ajai Verma) 
Under Secretary (GAC) 

Copy to: 

1. All Officers/Sections at ICAR Headquarters, for information 
2. Media Unit, for placing this circular on the ICAR web site 
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